Budget Committee Minutes

On Monday, November 13, 2006, the Budget Committee met at the Upper Pottsgrove Township Administrative Offices, 1409 Farmington Avenue, with Commissioners DeLena, Dolan, Iatesta, Noll and Taylor in attendance. Also present were Township Manager Jack P. Layne, Public Works Director Frank Quinter and Township Secretary Cynthia Saylor. There were 4 people in the audience. Mr. Taylor called the meeting to order at 7:05 P.M.

EXECUTIVE SESSION - At 7:06 P.M. Mr. Taylor advised the Board would meet in Executive Session to discuss a personnel matter. The meeting reconvened at 7:33 P.M.

Public Works Director Frank Quinter was present to discuss the proposed 2007 highway budget. The members of the Board reviewed the highway budget within the General Fund and the Liquid Fuels budget for the calendar year 2007.

Township Manager Jack Layne reported the Budget Committee will meet on Wednesday, November 15th to discuss the proposed budget for the Sewer Fund, Park & Recreation Fund, Fire Fund and the Capital Reserve Fund.

ADJOURNMENT - There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:15 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia M. Saylor
Cynthia H. Saylor

Township Secretary